From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:37:50 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Steve Hozjan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am strongly opposed to increasing rates. Ontario already has significantly higher rates than our neighbor's
(Quebec). Our manufacturing sector are struggling to compete now and our economic situation is already weak,
higher rates will negatively impact any recovery plan, companies have and will go somewhere else.

Competitive electricity is key to manufacturing ... manufacturing provides jobs, people with jobs pay taxes and buy

things stimulating the economy.

Hydro one should look at ways to reduce their operating cost rather then increasing rates.
The effect of this increase will have dire long term effect on the people of Ontario.

Thankyou for being an advocate for the people of Ontario.





